
Basic Payment Scheme Entitlement
Registers for 2024 published by DAERA

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
confirmed the Basic Payment Scheme (BPS) Entitlement Registers for 2024 are
now available to view online.

Official opening of Limavady Shared
Education Campus

An £11million shared education campus in Limavady was officially opened today
by the First Minister Michelle O’Neill and deputy First Minister Emma Little-
Pengelly.

Murphy announces details of flood
support programme for businesses

Economy Minister Conor Murphy has provided details of a support package for
businesses affected by recent flooding.

DAERA Minister visits Portavogie

DAERA Minister Andrew Muir met today with members of the Northern Ireland
Fishing Harbour Authority and local fishers during a visit to Portavogie
Harbour.
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O’Dowd welcomes £16m capital boost

Every pound invested in infrastructure will deliver a positive difference for
communities here.
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